
 

 

Dates 

Reminder… 
With the weather improving, please 
remember to send your child to school 
with a water bottle each day. Learning is 
thirsty work! 

 

World Book Day – 7th March… 
We had a fantastic day for World Book Day 
this year with all classes holding a Family 
café. We read the story ‘Once Upon an 
Ordinary School Day’ by Colin McNaughton. 

    

Topic… 
Our topic this half term is Come 
Dine With Us. The children will 
be learning about teeth and the 
digestive system as well as 
completing some sketching of 
food items. We are looking 
forward to learning about food! 
The homework sheet includes 
lots of activities that could be 
completed at home which are 
linked to our topic as well as the 
weekly homework that we expect 
the children to complete. 

Red Nose Day… 
Red noses are still available to buy. Order 
them on parent pay and between 6th 
March and 15th March, the can be 
purchased at break time from the year 4 
hall. 

 

 

 

 

 


